
Hi Anne Marie,
The submission I sent on the 8 April and as attached was worded -( Due to the sensitivity and the impact 
on our, and all the properties alone the ridge line of Loch street. I would request some boundary 
adjustments and title restrictions to encourage a split level height restricted design to alleviate the 
impacts associated with this application. )
Yours Faithfully 
Mark Casazza 
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